
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BOOTHBAY HARBOR 

APPEALS BOARD 
 

 
The Boothbay Harbor Appeals Board will hold a meeting December 16, 2021 at 7:00pm in the 

Municipal Meeting Room at 11 Howard Street, Boothbay Harbor. The following application(s) 

are scheduled for review and application: 

 
1. Joseph and Jill Doyle, represented by Verrill Dana, LLP, Map #16 Lot #24, 65 Atlantic 

Ave, filed an administrative appeal of a September 8, 2021, Planning Board decision.  On October 

28, 2021, The Board of Appeals remanded the decision back to the Planning Board for additional 

Findings of Fact.  The Planning Board met on November 17, 2021, and compiled Findings of Fact.  

The Board of Appeals will meet to continue its review of this administrative appeal. 

 

THE APPLICATIONS ABOVE ARE AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW AT THE MUNICIPAL 

OFFICES OR AT THE PUBLIC HEARING. QUESTIONS MAY BE DIRECTED TO THE 

CODE ENFORCEMENT OFFICER (207) 633-3671, OR AT THE TIME OF THE HEARING. 

 

UNLESS OTHERWISE STATED, EACH APPLICATION CALLED TO THE FLOOR, MUST 

HAVE A REPRESENTATIVE PRESENT FOR THE BOARD TO HOLD THE REVIEW. 

 

 

In order to ensure compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and to avoid 

discrimination based on national origin under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act, the meeting 

notice should invite people with disabilities or who have difficulty with the English language and 

who plan to attend the meeting to contact the town in advance of the meeting if they need a 

reasonable accommodation in order to participate, such as an interpreter or a person skilled in 

American Sign Language.  The town will then request the information needed to determine 

exactly what kind of accommodation is necessary and reasonable for a particular individual and 

a particular meeting location. 

 


